
Announcement: New Location of Our Social 

Service Agency 

Dear Community Members, 

We are excited to announce that our social service agency has relocated to a new address 

effective immediately. 

New Address: 

123 New Street, 

Suite 456, 

City, State, ZIP Code 

This new location allows us to serve you better with enhanced facilities and improved access. 

We remain committed to providing you with the highest level of service. 

Please feel free to visit us at our new office or contact us at (123) 456-7890 for any inquiries. 

Thank you for your continued support! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Agency Name] 


